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Thank you to all our families this 

morning for joining us at our cake 

and coffee morning. What a great 

turn out it was! 

Together with our coffee morning 

and sales at breaktime we have 

raised £197.41 for Macmillan.  

We are also selling cakes again 

after school today. 
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What’s coming up ……                                                                 

October 

Thursday 2nd at 2pm – open day 

for parents with children starting 

school Sept 2026 

Wednesday 8th – individual school 

photographs 

Friday 17th – Flu immunisations 

for all school 

Mon 20th & Tues 21st – Parents 

evening 

Friday 24th – school closes at 3pm 

for the half term break 

  ========================= 

November 

Monday 3rd – school reopens at 

8.30am 

 

Please look out for letters coming 

home next week regarding 

parents’ evening meetings. 

 

 

Courageous Advocates 

I am sure you will have heard your 

child talking about a courageous 

advocate for their class. This is 

something we have been looking at 

across the school about where 

individuals have made a significant 

difference to others. Each class have 

their own courageous advocate that 

they will be learning more about 

throughout the year and raising money 

within their class for a charity linked to 

the courageous advocate. Please see 

overleaf names and a little bit about 

the person and the charity. We will be 

hosting coffee mornings in the coming 

weeks for your child’s class where you 

can find out more about the chosen 

courageous advocate. 

========================

 

We have children in school with 

severe allergies to nuts. This means 

that the following items should not be 

brought into school: 

● Packets of nuts 
● Peanut butter 
● Nutella  
● Fruit and cereal bars that contain 
nuts 
● Chocolate bars or sweets that 
contain nuts 
● Sesame seed rolls  
● Cakes made with nuts 
 

 

Friday 26th September 2025 

 

 

House attendance this week  

       Booth   93.92% 

      Newton          96.42% 

        Nightingale   92.36% 

        Parks         95.31% 

 

Overall school attendance this 

week is 94.47% 

 

Weekly House Point 
Winner’s 

Booth 

-------------------------- 

Weekly House Attendance 
Winner’s  

Newton 

 

http://www.christchurchprimary.net/


Our school courageous advocates 

 

Reception have chosen Frank Rothwell (the Chariman of Oldham Athletic) as our courageous advocate because he 

faces scary challenges and he speaks up and takes action to help others not just himself. Frank has raised a lot of 

money for Alzheimer's UK through his charity work. This year just like Frank our class are going to raise money for 

Alzheimer's UK.  

                          

 

 

 

Year 1 have chosen Michelle Obama as our courageous advocate because she is caring and shows determination and 

courage in helping others. She is committed in supporting children in their education and inspires us to be confident and 

make good choices. She is also a role model for black people, showing that everyone can achieve their dreams. We 

decided to support Barnardo’s because, like Michelle Obama, they care for and protect children, showing values of 

kindness, fairness and hope. 

 

                                         

 

Year 1/2 have chosen Amelia Earhart as our courageous advocate because she used her bravery not just for herself 

but to help others believe in themselves too. Amelia Earhart was a famous pilot who loved flying and adventures. She 

was the first woman to fly across the Atlantic Ocean when most people thought flying was too dangerous. Stemettes is 

a charity that helps girls and young women aged 5-25 become interested in STEAM (Science, Technology, Engineering, 

Arts & Maths) careers. 

 

                                              

 



Year 2 have chosen Brian Cox as their courageous advocate because he is a physicist, TV presenter, astronomer, 

journalist and musician. He has an OBE and is a man of many talents. His fascination with physics and the cosmos is 

infectious; he has inspired many young people around the world, ensuring that science plays a big part in popular 

culture. The charity that Brian supports is called The Jon Egging Trust. The Jon Egging Trust supports the social and 

emotional development of vulnerable and under-confident young people, fostering confidence and aspiration with STEM 

subjects. 

                                         

      

Year 3 have chosen Audrey Hepburn as their courageous advocate because she showed bravery and kindness by 

helping children in need who were less fortunate. After facing hardship as a child, she worked with UNICEF, travelling 

to difficult places to make a difference. That is why Year 3 have chosen UNICEF as our charity, to continue the work 

she cared about so much. 

 

                               

 

Year 3/4 have chosen Steve Irwin as their courageous advocate because of his incredible work in animal conservation. 

We have chosen to support the World Wildlife Fund (WWF) as our charity. WWF works to protect endangered animals 

and their habitats, just like Steve Irwin did throughout his life. Supporting WWF helps protect wildlife and their homes all 

around the world. 

 

                     

 



Year 4/5 have chosen Malala Yousafzai because she is a great role model who stands up for children, particularly girls 

in education ensuring everyone gets to go to school. She also shows the importance of having a voice and voicing your 

beliefs. Our charity is Plan International UK, a global children’s charity striving for a fairer world. 

 

             

 

 

Year 5 have chosen Martin Luther King Jr. as their courageous advocate. He was a brave leader who fought peacefully 

against unfair laws that treated Black people badly in America. He showed great resilience while standing up to social 

injustice. Some of his most important events include the Montgomery Bus Boycott, where people refused to ride buses 

until the rules became fair, and his organisation of the March on Washington in 1963, where he gave his famous “I Have 

a Dream” speech. His main goal was to make sure everyone was treated equally, no matter the colour of their skin, and 

his work inspired people all over the world. In the UK, a charity called Equally Ours continues this work by supporting 

equality and fairness for everyone. 

 

                                                           

 

Year 6 have chosen Kevin Sinfield as our courageous advocate because of his actions that have raised awareness of 
MND (Motor Neurone Disease) and the impact it has on families whilst also raising unbelievable amounts of money. 
We hope this will help our children to understand the importance of being able to make change through actions and 
beliefs alongside the charitable giving. Our charity for this year is MND association. 

 

                             

 

 

 



 

 

 


